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Term 3 

 

Week 3 

27th July 2022 
 

Upcoming 
events 

 
 
Tuesday 26th -
Thursday 28th 

July  
Years 3-6 

STEM 
Blackbutt SS 

 
Tuesday 2nd 

August 
TUCKSHOP 

 
Monday 8th 

August 
 EKKA SHOW 

HOLIDAY 
 

  August 22nd 
– 26th  

Book Week 
 

Friday 26th 
August 

Toogoolawah 
SHS 

Orientation 
Day – Year 6 

 
Sunday 4th 
September  
Father’s Day 

 
 
 
 
 

 

OUR SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT PRIORITY FOR 2022 – WRITING which 
goes hand in hand and builds on our previous priority of READING. 

EVERY DAY COUNTS – OUR 2022 Goal is 95% or better attendance. We 
currently have 87.7% 

 
We are already at week 3 of term 3! There has been a lot of teaching and 
learning happening in the classrooms. We would like to welcome Brodie and 
Noah to our school family and trust that you will find it as wonderful a place to 
be in as we do. 
 
 
STEM at Blackbutt SS - Yesterday the senior class had our first visit to 
Blackbutt State School to undertake the STEM learning as organised by the 
University of the Sunshine Coast (USC). Years 3 & 4 are learning about the 
environment, in particular the effect some animals have on the eucalyptus 
trees. They will be making a game in a program call Scratch and have already 
started the planning stage. Year 5 students are learning about drones while the 
Year 6 students are delving into light and how it works. We leave school at 
10.40 a.m. and travel to Blackbutt on the Out There Cycling Bus with the 
students from Harlin. We have lunch at 1.15 p.m. then head back to school. 
                              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Show Holiday - Monday the 8th August is the Somerset Region show holiday. 
There will be no school on this day. The Brisbane Exhibition Show Holiday is 
Wednesday the 10th August. This is for the Brisbane region and we will be at 
school in Linville on this day. 
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Friday 16th 
September  

 Somerset Cup 
Years 5 & 6 

 
Tuesday -  

Instrumental 
Music 

 
Wednesday - 
Toast & Milo 
Breakfast $2 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Book Week - This year Book Week is in week 7, so from the 22nd August to 
the 26th August. We will be organising activities for this day and most certainly 

be having a dress up parade, so get you thinking caps on now 😊. 

 
Camp - This year the Years 3 to 6 students will be going on camp in Term 4. 
We will be joining Harlin State School for the three days from the 7th to the 9th 
of November. We will be going to Mooloolaba and camping. There will be more 
information on this coming out soon. In the past the payment for these camps 
have been made by parents, school and P & C each paying one third of the 
cost. This will be discussed at the next P & C meeting. 
 
Somerset Cup - The Years 5 and 6 students will be travelling to Toogoolawah 
State High School to take part in the Somerset Cup. This is where students 
from Linville, Harlin and Toogoolawah State Schools come together and play 
sport. Further information will be sent out shortly. 
 
Hats - Thank you for ensuring your children come to school with their hats. We 
remind them if they do not have a hat they cannot play as we are a sun safe 
school. 
 
School Contact - Please contact the school on 54247201 to ensure any 
messages you need to get across are taken by someone. Leaving a message 
on the answering machine does not guarantee we will get to hear it before the 
end of the day. 
 
Lunch Boxes - Please ensure your child or children have healthy lunch 
options every day and that they have enough food for the day. We always walk 
around to make sure healthy options are eaten first each break. The treats in 
lunch boxes should be kept to a minimum.  
 
 
P&C NEWS 
 
 
P&C Meeting - The next P&C meeting will be advised in a future newsletter. 
The mandate of double vaccination and indeed being vaccinated at all has 
been lifted therefore more parents can attend these meetings. Everything 
discussed at the meetings is for the benefit of our students. It would be great to 
see as many parents there as possible to be a part of the decision- making 
process. 
                                             
Containers for Change - Thank you to everyone for bringing in their 
containers and for those businesses who are also assisting us with this type of 
fundraising. These businesses are Jeff and Gail at the Linville Store, Linville 
Hotel (also Donna and Sarah for organising this and picking up the bins) and to 
Tim at Tilly’s in Moore. Every container brings in 10c and every little bit helps. 
The last drop off netted us $280.50 
 
 
 
 
 

Student 

absences – 

Please 

remember to 

call or email 

the school if 

your child is 

going to be 

absent from 

school. The 

School 

contacts are: 

Phone –  

5424 7201 

Email – 

admin@linvllle

ss.eq.edu.au  

Mobile phone 

– 0436 620 

568 

Containers 
for Cash 

The P & C 
number is 
C10255478 
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Tuckshop – Last week we had shepherd’s pie and it was delicious. Next week 
is our next tuckshop day. 
 
Father’s Day – The P & C have put together a raffle prize for Father’s Day this 
year. It would be greatly appreciated if families could sell as many tickets as 
possible to help this fundraising idea be a success. We will also be having a 
Father’s Day Stall to be held at the school on the 31st August. If you have any 
questions about this please contact the school. 
 
Transferring Money – If you are transferring money into the P & C bank 
account, it is really important that a description is given for what the money is 
payment for. For example, if you are transferring money for breakfasts, please 
note ‘breakfast’ and students’ names. If it is for tuckshop then note ‘tuckshop’ 
and students’ names. This helps those delivering these services to know who 
has been paid for and who has not. 
 
Kind Regards 
Jane 
 

Prep-Year 2 Class 

This term we will be involved in a lot of fun and engaging experiences across 

all areas of learning.  

In our current Science unit, we are investigating light and sound. Students will 

conduct investigations by responding to and posing questions, making 

predictions, manipulating materials and collecting and sorting information, just 

as scientists do. We encourage you to investigate and discuss experiences of 

light and sound with your child. 

In Art this term students will create new stories in artworks by collaging 

characters, objects and landscapes from different sources. They will use their 

imagination and creativity to explore each other’s ideas and aspects of their 

own lives, to decide on how best to represent their personalities and interests. 

Our English unit involves analysing and creating informative multimodal texts. 

The students will be looking at and discussing information about flying foxes 

and how we can live with them.  

In Maths we will be focussing on various concepts regarding measurement, 

shapes and chance and data.  There is a lot of opportunity for hands on, fun 

activities that will re-enforce their learning of these topics. 

BPOINT is 

our 

preferred 

method of 

payment. 

Access 

BPOINT at 

www.bpoint

.com.au/pay

ments/dete 



                                                                                            

 

In HASS (Humanities and Social Sciences) the Prep students will explore special 

familiar places and how to care for them. Years 1 and 2 students will investigate 

connections to places at different scales. This will entail lots of map making 

and discussion on places far and wide. We will also be making a three 

dimensional model of our region. 

HPE (Health and Physical Education) will focus on healthy choices and getting 

along with others. The students will also be involved in regular active learning 

experiences and fundamental movement practice. Many outdoor games 

involve sharing, turn taking and fair play, so there will be many opportunities 

for fun while we learn. 

 

Please feel free to discuss any aspects of our curriculum with myself or Ms Dean. 

If you have any suggestions or ideas regarding this, we would love to hear from 

you. 

 

Regards 

Julie Lipp  

 

 

Please remember, reading is a priority to help children 
learn 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                     
 
 
 
 
                                           
 

families and youth 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 


